
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE: Consider Continued Parents as Teachers 
Partnership with United Way of Fort Smith  

 
DATE:      April 22, 2019 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Sarah Biggs 
                  Supervisor of Early Child Education 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
Fort Smith Public Schools has maintained a partnership with United Way of Fort Smith for many 
years.  As a recognized agency of United Way of Fort Smith, the Parents as Teachers program 
must receive school board approval to receive grant funds in support of the Parents as Teachers 
program.  This year’s allocation is $35,000.00. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends the board accept the allocation for $35,000.00 to support the 
Parents as Teachers program during the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  
 
Move to accept the allocation for $35,000.00 to support the Parents as Teachers program 
during the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
 
  


